
LONDON BOROUGH OF HILLINGDON 
BRIDLE ROAD, EASTCOTE PROPOSED EXTENSION TO THE ZIG-ZAG  

MARKINGS ON THE PEDESTRIAN CROSSING  
SECTION 23 OF THE ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 

Notice is hereby given that the Council of the London Borough of Hillingdon proposes to extend 
the zig-zag markings of the Zebra crossing situated northeast of the junction of St Lawrence 
Drive.  It is proposed to extend the zig-zag markings on the northwest side of the road outside 
No. 3 Bridle Road by 15 metres. Further information can be obtained by telephoning the 
Transport & Projects team on telephone number 01895 250564.  Any representation regarding 
this proposal should be sent to Transport & Projects, Residents Services, Civic Centre, 
Uxbridge, Middlesex UB8 1UW quoting reference 4W/06/KR/01960 within 14 days of the date of 
this notice. Dated this 14th day of January 2015 
JEAN PALMER - Deputy Chief Executive & Corporate Director of Residents Services. 
 
STATEMENT OF REASONS 

The proposed zig-zag road markings are intended to improve the service to the bus stop outside 
No. 3 Bridle Road, Eastcote. 
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LONDON BOROUGH OF HILLINGDON  
THE HILLINGDON (WAITING AND LOADING RESTRICTION) 

 (CONSOLIDATION) ORDER 1994(AMENDMENT) ORDER 2015 
PROPOSED WAITING RESTRICTIONS IN THE GROVE, ICKENHAM 

Hillingdon Council gives notice that it intends to make these Orders which will:  
Introduce 'Monday to Friday 10.30am and 12.30pm' waiting restrictions in the section of 
The Grove, Ickenham between the junctions of Swakeleys Drive and Halford Road. 
A copy of the proposed Order together with plans and the Council’s statement of reasons for the 
proposals can be seen at Ickenham Library during opening hours and by appointment at the 
Civic Centre, Uxbridge during normal office hours for 21 days following the date on which this 
notice is published. Further information can be obtained by telephoning Residents Services 
Directorate on 01895 277006. If you wish to comment on, or object to the proposals please write 
by 4th February 2015, stating grounds for objection and your home address, to Transport and 
Projects, Residents Services, Civic Centre, Uxbridge, Middlesex UB8 1UW quoting reference 
4W/06/14/1/15/. Dated this 14th January 2015. 
JEAN PALMER,  
Deputy Chief Executive & Corporate Director of Residents Services. 
 
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
The proposed waiting restrictions in The Grove, Ickenham are intended to prevent all day 
commuter parking and promote road safety. 
 
 




